
Hello Everyone,

Welcome back to school. We hope you have 
all had a restful and happy holiday.

This is our last term in Reception so we will 
all be working extra hard to have lots of fun 
learning and exciting, creative experiences.

This half term we will be thinking about 
Real Superheroes / People who help us. 
Please talk to your child about what real 
superheroes they have met in their 
everyday life.

Mrs Ahmedi, Mrs Pearson & 

Mrs Hodges and Mrs Coupland

Reception 
News

Reading, Phonics & Homework
Please continue to help your child to read their 
reading book and share the library book they 
have selected from the class library.

REMEMBER

Reading books back to school on MONDAY 
Reading books go home on TUESDAY          
Library books changes on THURSDAY

Don’t forget to send in your spring homework 
so your child can share their work with the 
class. The summer homework will be sent out 
soon.

Dates for your Diary

25th April: Eid Party: Come to school in your 

Eid/party clothes.

4th May: Maths Cafe 9.00 - 9.30

19th May: RA class assembly

26th May: RCH class assembly

To get regular photo updates of what your child 
has been up to please follow us on twitter 

@earlyyearsWLP

Allotment & Forest Classroom 
Friday 21st April
RCH: Forest 
RP: Allotment
RA: Homecrafting

Friday 28th April
RCH: Homecrafting
RP: Forest
RA: Allotment

Friday 5th May
RCH: Allotment
RP: Homecrafting
RA: Forest 

Please note: The above activities are 
subject to staff numbers and child ratios.

Reminders:
● RA & RP have PE on Mondays. RCH 
     have PE on Tuesdays. Children will    
     need to come to school in their PE 
     kits on their allocated day.
● Please wear your old clothes to school 

on Fridays and bring your coat and 
wellies.


